BROOKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

Date: March 12, 2021

Meeting Attendees: Alex Villafane (President), Amon Randhawa (Vice-President), Roop Ghuman (Vice-President) Erin Scott (Secretary), Linda Hume (Treasurer), Parm Middar (Principal)

- 1) Welcome @ 8:30am
- 2) Approval of February 12th, 2021 Meeting Minutes: Approved by: Linda, Seconded by Amon
- **3) Agenda:** Teacher Appreciation is coming up in May. Brainstormed some ideas; coffee, prepackaged lunches (skip the dishes, etc.), gift cards, flowers, etc. Roop will put it out on the 'PACs helping PACS' Facebook group for additional ideas.
- -Spirit Wear final order has been placed. A total of 154 items ordered. (Sweatshirts, Hooded Sweatshirts, T-shirts, Sweatpants, Masks). We will meet as a group (Music Room?) to organize on June 1st (Thursday) @ 11:45am if they arrive.
 - -Book Donation letter to go out to parents, to help collect used books for the library.
- **4) Treasurers Report**: Current amount in PAC Account: \$26,800.51, current amount in Gaming Account: \$10,786.87. We as a PAC need to decide how to spend the Gaming account money. It has currently been rolled over 1 year.

Should we approach parents about donations for playground equipment? Would the students want more swings as they seem to be the most popular. Parm will reach out to staff and inquire.

A cheque in the amount of \$2495.15 has been given to school to pay off the outstanding invoice from last years Joseph performance.

Next PAC meeting: April Thursday (8th) 1:30pm.

Meeting adjourned 9:30am